
Our Savior Lutheran 

School News 

 Dates to Remember  May 
 

23 Track practice 3:30-4:30pm 

 Field Events 4:30-5:00pm 

 

24 Chapel 8:30am-led by Kindergarten 

 Track practice 3:30-4:30pm 

 Field Events 4:30-5:00pm 

 

25 Instrumental Music Concert 7pm 

 

28 Worship 8 & 10:45am 

 No Christ Connections or Bible Class 

 

29 Memorial Day– NO SCHOOL 

 No Extended Care or Extension 

 

30 Grade 2 State Fair Day 
 

JUNE  
 

1 Jr. Honor Roll Track Meet at Okemos (7th/8th 

 only for students who qualify) 

  

2 HALF DAY OF SCHOOL K-8–Dismiss 11:45am 

 No PreK AM or PM 

 

 Jump-a-thon  for Mission Middelburg begins at 

 9:00am 

 

3 Track Meet at Frankenmuth (4th-8th) 

 

4 Worship 8 & 10:45am 

 

5 Grand Ledge Madrigal Zoo Tour 2:00pm 

 Grades 6, 7, & 8 Outdoor Ed 

 

6 Grades 6, 7, & 8 Outdoor Ed 

 

7 Last Day of PreKindergarten 

 

8 Last day of Preschool 

 Field Day 1:00pm K-8 

 

9 Last Day of School 

 Chapel/Awards 8:30 

 Dismiss 10:45am 

2016-17 School Year Theme 

Mission:  Possible 
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  MISSION:POSSIBLE 

NEWS FROM PRINCIPAL COUSER 

 

Delta Township Library and Grand Ledge Li-

brary visited and read to Our Savior students 

on Friday.  Exciting summer reading opportu-

nities at each of the locations. 

 

5th Annual Family Campout-Friday, June 9th 

Join us as we celebrate another successful OSL school year 

and kick off the summer with fun and fellowship. Registration 

information went home last Friday.  The cost is $30/family for 

camping overnight and $20/family for Friday only.  Bring 

your tent, camper, or plan to sleep under the stars!  Contact 

Meghan Morris with questions at comet915@yahoo.com. 

2017-18 School Year  

As our current school year draws to a close we are already busy planning our 

2017-18 school year.  Please note that Monday, August 21st is our Meet and Greet 

Welcome Back Event from 12:00-2:00pm and 5:00-7:00pm.  The first day of 

school for grades PreK-8th is Wednesday, August 23rd at 8:15am.  This is a 

half day with dismissal at 11:45am.  Preschool begins Thursday, August 24th.  

Please check out the links in FastDirect to see next year’s calendar.  You may 

copy and past the link below into your browser or go to your FastDirect account 

under Links.   https://ssl.fastdir.com/~fastdir/space/oursaviorlansing/T126/

Tentative_Calendar_Overview_2017-18_Final.pdf 

 

IMPORTANT HOT LUNCH TIDBIT from Mrs. Shaver 
 

Hot lunch is considering Salad Bar Fridays next school 

year.  In order for this to happen there must be a 

good participation rate.  So.. Sign up for lunch Fri-

day the 26th to help make this happen.  

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

Our Savior faculty, staff, and students would like 

to thank all of our wonderful volunteers who 

have given the gift of time and talents to help 

out with numerous classroom tasks and activi-

ties  this school year.  Each and every one of 

you is a true blessing! We truly appreciate you! 

It’s been a terrific track 

season with many    

successes and personal 

records.  Congratula-

tions to our Track and 

Field team.  Best wishes 

to state qualifiers who 

compete on June 3rd in 

Frankenmuth. 



  

 

SCHOOL MUSIC PERFORMANCE  

SCHEDULE 2017 
 

 

Thursday, May 25    7pm                  Instrumental Concert 

     4 Recorders 

     5 Band 

     6/7/8 Band 

     6/7/8 Handbells 

 

Wednesday, May 31   8:30am  4/5 Choir 

 

Sunday, June 4    10:30am K-5 and 6/7/8 Choir 

    

    VBS 2017 is July 31-August 3! 
 

Our Savior is excited to announce this sum-

mer’s VBS theme is ―A Mighty Fortress: Get the 

Word Out!‖  This summer’s VBS will be Monday-

Thursday, July 31-August 3, 6:30-8:00PM.  Inter-

active stations will replace the rotations that we’ve done the past 

several years, and students will spend time in hands-on activities 

that get them in the Word of God so that they can share the good 

news with the people in their lives.  Grace, Faith, Scripture, & Christ 

will be the key themes for the week.  Mark the dates on your cal-

endar, and look for more information in the coming months! 

 

Mileage Club-LAST WEEK!! 

 
Students began their running/walking for mileage club on April 

11th during their lunch recesses on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fri-

days.  Several students have already received their second 10 mile 

toe token and are working toward their 20 miles.  Keep working 

towards that 20 mile mark to get your water bottle by May 26th! 

 

IMPORTANT:  2017-18 TADS      

ENROLLMENT DOCUMENTS 

 
Parents, now that you have com-

pleted re-enrollment for your child in TADS,  remember that there 

are still documents that need to be completed before your child 

begins school in August.  These documents include a birth certifi-

cate (if your child is a new student), Child Information Record, 

Health Appraisal (if your child is new, going into PS, PreK, Kinder-

garten or 7th grade),  and a Technology Agreement (grades K-8).  

All of these documents are available in your account on TADS.  

These documents may be emailed to the school office or dropped 

off at anytime.  Thank you to all of the parents who have already 

completed theirs! 

 

Special Dedication Blessing for 

Playground Trees   

 
Let’s join as an Our Savior commu-

nity for a special dedication blessing 

for the playground trees on Wednes-

day, June 7, at 2:45pm.  These trees 

were purchased by the Our Savior 

faculty & staff memorials, as well as a district gift in memory of 

Miriam Sohn.  While we will add a plaque and perhaps additional 

trees in the coming weeks, we wanted to have the opportunity to 

say a blessing and prayer in memory of Miriam before school gets 

out.   

 OFFICE HOURS    Monday —Friday 8:00am-4:00pm   

MRS. BETH KRAUSE  

RETIREMENT LUNCHEON 

 
The retirement of Mrs. Beth Krause, our 

second grade teacher, will be cele-

brated on Sunday, June 4.  There will be a luncheon following the 

late service at 12:30pm.  Tickets will be available to purchase be-

ginning on Sunday, April 23 in the church lobby or during the week 

in the school office.  Adults: $10, Children ages 10 & under: $5.  The 

menu includes: chicken & white wine sauce, rice, carrots, tossed 

salad, dessert, iced tea, lemonade and coffee.   

 

BOX TOPS CONTEST 

 
Our final box tops contest of the school year will end on Wednes-

day, May 31st.  The class that brings in the most box tops will get to 

pick the color that we will color Mr. Josh’s hair!!  Please have stu-

dents turn their box tops into their teachers by May 31st! 

 

INSTRUMENTAL CONCERT-Thursday May 25 

 
Our Savior Lutheran students will have their Instrumen-

tal Concert for Recorders, Band and Handbells on 

Thursday, May 25th at 7pm.  Invite your family, friends 

and neighbors to come and enjoy our concert! 

 

Our Savior Lutheran Basketball Camp  

July 24-27, 2017 
 

This summer the coaches and student athletes 

who have graduated from Our Savior Lutheran 

School will put on a basketball clinic from Mon-

day, July 24-through Thursday, July 27, 2017.  The 

camp will run from 6pm-8pm each night.  Cost will be $55 per 

camper for the week.  This camp is open to boys and girls entering 

2nd grade to 8th grade in the fall of 2017.  Registration and medi-

cal release forms were sent home with your student on Friday.  

Extras may be found in the rack outside the school office or in the 

FastDirect links.  Please contact Bill Burmeister at 517-898-3446 with 

any questions. 
 

 

IMPORTANT:  2017-18 TADS ENROLLMENT DOCUMENTS 

 
Parents, now that you have completed re-enrollment for your child 

in TADS,  remember that there are still documents that need to be 

completed before your child begins school in August.  These docu-

ments include a birth certificate (if your child is a new student), 

Child Information Record, Health Appraisal (if your child is new, 

going into PS, PreK, Kindergarten or 7th grade),  and a Technology 

Agreement (grades K-8).  All of these documents are available in 

your account on TADS.  These documents may be emailed to the 

school office or dropped off at anytime.  Thank you to all of the 

parents who have already completed theirs!!   

 

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED—June 8 

 
This year we will be having our annual field day 

on Thursday, June 8th at 1:00pm.  Any parents 

interested in helping teachers with the games 

and activities, please let Deb know in the school 

office.  This is always a fun-filled day for all of our 

                 students. 

School Mission Statement:  The ministry of Our Savior Lutheran School is to share Christ  

by teaching the Christian faith, promoting academic excellence, and developing leadership skills for a life of Christian service. 


